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SUMMARY

Requires hospitals and pediatric health care facilities to have plans, approved by Oregon Health
Authority, for treating sexual assault survivors who present in need of medical forensic services or
for transferring sexual assault survivors to hospital or approved pediatric health care facility for
medical forensic services. Requires authority to adopt rules for treatment and transfer plans.

Requires facilities that provide medical forensic services to provide sexual assault survivors with
vouchers to pay for services related to sexual assault that are not paid from Sexual Assault Victims
Emergency Medical Response Fund. Prohibits health care providers from billing sexual assault
survivors for specified services related to sexual assault.

Authorizes authority to impose civil penalties of up to $500 for each violation.
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